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Political Law Alert 

New Federal Political Contribution Limits 

February 2, 2021 

The Federal Election Commission (FEC) has released updated contribution limits for 
individuals, political action committees (PACs), and state and national party 
committees for the 2021-2022 election cycle. Click here to download a chart with the 
new limits. The revised limits affect contributions made by individuals and non-
multicandidate PACs. 
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